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Dear Parents,

Happy almost October! It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of September. As we
enter into October we have a number of fun things coming up here at school including our school
pet blessing, the Scholastic Book Fair, and Halloween to name a few. Today we had our first
Olympic Team meeting. This involves students from across grades K-8 coming together as a team
to get to know each other and prepare for our Olympic Day, which will take place in May. Our 8th
grade students lead these teams in it is a great opportunity for them to practice leadership skills.

Like I mentioned, we have several upcoming events. First, is that next Wednesday, October 4 is the Feast
of St. Francis of Assisi so we will have our school pet blessing. Be sure to check below for more
information. Friday, October 6 is Mad Hatter (of Alice in Wonderland fame) Day so students will be allowed
to wear crazy hats to school. I also wanted to mention Halloween. We will be allowing students to dress up
for Halloween this year. I am excited to see their creative costumes! The guidelines are as follows...

No face/body paint
No weapons
No masks
No blood/gore
Costumes should meet all dress code requirements in terms of length and coverage
Dress code appropriate shoes are required
Colored hairspray is permitted

On Thursday, October 5 at 6:00pm we will be having a meeting to discuss our school's major fundraiser for
this year. For the past several years we have done Cru Club, but after seeking input from several
stakeholder groups we have decided not to move forward with Cru Club for this year and to plan a more
community focused event instead. This event will be similar to the Crusader Royale, but we are looking to
change it up a little bit. If you would like to be on the planning committee for this event or would like to give
input as we get started please let me know or feel free to come to the meeting next Thursday. The meeting
will take place in the school cafeteria.

Don't forget that the October VIRTUS bulletin will be available online October 1 and is due November 7. If
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you would like to volunteer with our school and aren't VIRTUS trained, there are classes in October you
can attend. Contact Kristina Goodridge, our VIRTUS coordinator, to learn more. Also, our Bingo team is
looking for volunteers. The new Diocesan policy on Bingo is that Bingo volunteers do NOT need to be
VIRTUS trained, so if you have been looking for a way to volunteer, but are not trained, Bingo may be for
you! They are currently looking for a third week caller and table worker. If you are interested or would like to
learn more, reach out to Ryan Bihl at watermobihl@yahoo.com.

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,
Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

Blessing of Pets
In honor of St. Francis of Assisi, we will have our annual pet
blessing on Wednesday, October 4.

Blessing of school family pets will take place on Wednesday at
7:45 AM in the parking lot. We ask that all parents park in the
lower part of the lot so we have space to gather. Students will go
into their classrooms at the beginning of the day so we can take
attendance. After attendance, all students will come back outside
for the pet blessing. All pets must go home with parents after the
blessing. The parish pet blessing will take place at 7:00 PM in
the parking lot.

All pets must be leashed or contained and under the control of their owner at all times.

Fr. Sterling presided at our all school Mass this morning; ask your children
about the Feast of the Guardian Angels!

Olympic Team Meetings
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The Scholastic Book Fair will be at St. Henry October 10-23 and we will need volunteers to
help with the fair.

Click the link to set up your student's wallet, scroll down to the bottom to volunteer, and
more! If you have questions, contact Martha Bohman, mbohman@sthenrynky.com.

Boosters Golf Outing
There are a few foursome spots still available for the St. Henry Booster Golf Outing at The Golf Courses of
Kenton County. Registration and lunch at 11:30 AM. Shotgun start at 1:00 PM. Cost is $100 per player with
18 holes, cart, lunch, dinner, drinks included. Raffle and contest prizes include a Joe Burrow signed football,
Nike and Oakley sunglasses, golf bags, and many restaurant gift cards. Also, a 9-hole parent/child
scramble starts at 9:00 AM; cost is $25 per player. Email golf@sthenrynky.com to register.

Thank You to our students who helped unload and
distribute Mumkins this week!
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Get more info on Challenge HERE

https://docs.google.com/document/d/12yvKUmJM_2Ct1_vHfa7H850s_qa8W-vh/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=112553991412886032322&rtpof=true&sd=true


Volunteer Opportunities
Church cleaning (St. Henry): second Saturday of the month after the 8:00 AM
Mass; just show up. Must be accompanied by a parent/guardian.

Bingo

2023-2024 Bingo Volunteer Sign
Up

​If you have any questions, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or
Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

News from St. Henry District High School
FUTURE CRUSADER EVENTS! 

SHADOW VISITS / FAMILY TOURS
Experience a day in the life of a St. Henry District High School student. Prospective 7th
or 8th grade students or transfer students can register to spend a school day on the SHDHS
campus, attend classes, eat lunch, speak with teachers, and visit with other students. There
is something for everyone at SHDHS! Spaces are limited. Please register
at https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/.

Family Tours are an excellent way for families to walk the school and have those one-on-
one conversations with the principal. The family tours are usually after the regular school
day has ended. They typically last about an hour and a half. Families can schedule a tour of
SHDHS. https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/.
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VOLLEYBALL GRADE SCHOOL NIGHT
Thursday, October 5, 2023
3rd to 8th Grade students are invited to the SHDHS vs. St. Ursula Volleyball Game. Games
are at 5:00pm, 6:00pm, & 7:00pm. Meet the SHDHS Volleyball team! Wear a volleyball team
uniform shirt and get in free!

OPEN HOUSE
Sunday, November 19, 2023
6th, 7th, & 8th grade families
Registration will open in October

The annual St. Henry District High School Alumni Art Exhibition is right around the corner and we want to
showcase your pieces! You can submit up to three pieces 32X40 or smaller. Pieces need to be framed or
matted for hanging. Digital and 3D pieces are accepted.

Work may be dropped off in the SHDHS office anytime 8:00 AM-3:00 PM by October 25.

Then, mark your calendar and plan to join us at the annual Alumni Art Exhibition in the Wilson Family Art
Gallery on Friday, November 3 and Saturday, November 4 from 5:00-7:00 PM.

Admission is free and everyone is welcome.

For more information please contact Katie von Handorf at kvonhandorf@shdhs.org.



SIGN UP TODAY!
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VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. The
October bulletin will posted October 1 and is due November 7. If you are interested in
volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting God’s
Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese)
> select a session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS ® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com


Upcoming Events
October 3: Dine to Donate @ Erlanger Skyline, all day
October 4: School Pet Blessing, 7:45 AM
October 5: 5th grade to Reds Museum
October 5: School Fundraiser Meeting in Cafeteria, 6:00pm
October 6: Mad Hatter Day- Wear a Crazy Hat
October 9: 8th grade to SHDHS for Crusader Preview Day
October 10-11: 8th grade to Camp Joy
October 12: Feast of Bl. Carlo Acutis
October 12: PTO Meeting, 7:00pm
October 16-20: Scholastic Book Fair
October 18: Dine to Donate @ Donato's/Dixie Highway

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551

St. Henry Catholic School | 3825 Dixie Highway, Elsmere, KY 41018 859-342-2551
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